
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The American Electric Power Ohio Innovation Award Application  

 
The Ohio Fire & Emergency Services Foundation and American Electric Power present the AEP 
Ohio Innovation Award.  
 
American Electric Power (AEP) follows a business model about making connections—to 
communities and to people. AEP is committed to their customers, communities, and Ohio 
through its corporate philanthropy, volunteerism of employees, excellent customer service, and 
economic development. Thus, the creation of the AEP Ohio Innovation Award.  
 
Just like AEP, members of the Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association also play a significant role in their 
communities. The Ohio Fire & Emergency Services Foundation and AEP Ohio would like to 
recognize and thank an OFCA member who is innovatively making a difference in their 
community.  
 
If you are a member of the Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association who is innovatively making a 
difference in your community, we would like to hear from you! What are you doing within 
your communities to make a difference?  
 

The AEP Ohio Innovation Award winner would receive a Full Conference Package for up to 3 
attendees, including your hotel stay at the Hilton Columbus at Easton! 

 
REQUIREMENTS FOR THE AWARD WINNER:  

1. Attend the 2019 Ohio Fire Rescue Officer Development Conference and provide a 
presentation at the Conference 

2. Commit that you will present a webinar in 2019 
3. Commit to write an article for the April/May/June 2019 issue of InCommand magazine  

 

Innovator’s Name and Title: __________________________________________________  

Department: _______________________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _____________________________ E-mail: _________________________________ 
 
Please submit a description of how you are innovatively making a difference in your 
community in the space provided on the next page.  
 



 
Your application for the AEP Ohio Innovation Award must be received 

electronically by Noon on Thursday, January 17, 2019. 
 

Please email your application to info@ohiofirechiefs.org 
The awardee will be selected by February 1, 2019. 

 


